
MEMBERSHIP IS KEY! 
  
USS MIDWEST, 
  
     I am sure many of you use our National Website often.  So some may be aware 
there is not as updated membership report as of June 9th.  When it does get updated, 
which may be next target date, I will send it out.  Thank each of you for what you do for 
our Organization when it comes to membership.  I know we are moving in the right 
direction and hope to see a great improvement when it does get updated.   
  
          As many of you know there has been a long wait on Individual Recruitment Award 
Pins.  There is a process we follow in which you send me the form and I email it to 
national for verification.  They notify me that it is good and then the pin is sent out.  
Unfortunately, the process has taken longer then we would like.  Recently, the 
Membership Committee decided to not wait any longer and award those members.  Of 
course after the decision was made we were emailed from national with the list of 
members verified.  The pins have been sent out, with some going to certain members 
from your Detachments who asked me to send to them to give out.  I also have found 
out some forms did not make it to me.  Let your members know if they are expecting a 
pin to email me and I will respond if its been sent out or I need a new form sent in.   
  
  
Juan Torres 
Membership Committeeman-Midwest 
2019-2021 
 


